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  On October, 30, 1955 the UP passenger trains began using the Milwaukee Road instead of 
the C&NW between Council Bluffs and Chicago. 
  
Here are some items concerning the reroute. 
  
1. A CUS Information Bureau notice.  Employees of that office were required to initial the 
document to acknowledge receipt.  
The notice references GM&O Circular Notice No. 822.   At first glance it seems strange that 
CUS would distribute a GM&O 
document when the subject was UP trains on the Milwaukee Road.   The CUS Information 
Bureau received notices from many 
railroads and the practice was to choose the one that most directly addressed the issue.  In this 
case the 
actual Milwaukee Road notice may have contained other information not needed by CUS 
Information Bureau personnel. 
  
2 and 3. GM&O Passenger Traffic Department Circular Notice No. 822.

4. The notice issued by the PRR –PRSL. 

5 and 6. Brochure issued by the Milwaukee Road celebrating their position as the new link in 
the Overland Route.
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